
Call for Papers 

NOITS Annual Workshop 2010 
At 

Helsinki Center of Economic Research (HECER), May 21-22, 

2010 

 

 

 
The 13th annual NOITS workshop will be held in Helsinki, 21-22 May 2010.  
The workshop will be hosted by Helsinki Center of Economic Research 
(HECER), and organized by the NOITS organising committee (see 
http://www.noits.org/).  
 
The non-Nordic speakers for the 2010 workshop will be James Markusen, 
University of Colorado, Thierry Mayer, Sciences-Po, and Stephen Yeaple, 
Pennsylvania State University. 

 
The number of participants will be restricted to approximately 30. The 
accommodation costs will be paid by the organizers, all the costs of participating 
Ph.D. students will be covered. For general information please contact any of the 
members of the organising committee. For local information please contact Pertti 
Haaparanta (e-mail: Pertti.Haaparanta@hse.fi). 
 
Papers should be submitted electronically by March 12, 2010, to Pertti 
Haaparanta, Pertti.Haaparanta@hse.fi. A preliminary version of the program will 
be posted at NOITS’ homepage (see http://www.noits.org/) by March 31, 2010.   
 
 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
The Nordic International Trade Seminars (NOITS) was established in Stockholm, March 1998, at the network’s 
first annual workshop. NOITS aims to organise annual workshops with presentations by Nordic researchers and 
graduate students specialising in international economics.  In addition a few non-Nordic researchers with a 
considerable international reputation will be invited.  The network serves several purposes. First, it facilitates 
collaborative research and scientific contacts among Nordic researchers. Second, it offers graduate students and 
junior researchers an opportunity to present their work, and thereby get valuable feedback, as well as to prepare 
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for international workshops and conferences. Third, it is hoped to strengthen the ties between the Nordic 
academic institutions. 


	NOITS Annual Workshop 2010

